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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

Class 1 & 2 — 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm         

Class 3 & 4 — 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm       

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 93.6%     Class 2 — 96.0%     

Class 3 — 92.0%         Class 4 – 95.3%                    Whole School — 94.2% 

Friday 10th December 2021 

Headteacher Awards for: Being Responsible 

Class 1: Whole of class 1 

Class 2: Ella and Oscar 

Class 3: Imelda, Phoebe and Carys  

Class 4: Leon and Maya 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Henry T 

Politeness Cup for this week is: Ada Allen 

School News: 

Christmas Service — We are sad to let you know that the decision has been made not to 
perform our Christmas Service to a live audience due to the rising cases of the new 
variant of Covid-19. The pupils will still perform the show at St. Editha’s Church on 
Wednesday in school time and it will be recorded and shared with parents/carers as soon 
as possible. Please complete the consent form which has been sent home and sent by 
Dojo. If we do not receive the completed consent form your child will not be included in 
the video and you will not be sent a link to view it. 

Christmas Dinner - A delicious turkey dinner was enjoyed by a lot of the pupils and most 
of the staff on Wednesday this week. Many thanks to the kitchen staff, lunchtime 
supervisors and volunteers who helped with this. 

ParentPay - Please log into your ParentPay account and pay all outstanding balances. If 
you have got any queries with the charges please contact the school office.  

Covid - Please do not send pupils into school if they are suffering with symptoms of Covid 
such as a high temperature, new continuous cough, loss or change in sense of taste or 
smell. Take regular lateral flow tests and book a PCR test. Please keep school informed. 

Christmas Tree Festival - There is a display of Christmas Trees in Bradley Village Church 
this weekend. It is open on Saturday & Sunday from 10.00am—4.00pm. Please go along 
and look at the decorated tree with all our tea lights on. 

100 Club - The latest monthly draw has taken place for the FACES 100 Club and first 
prize of £30 was won by R. Howarth, second prize went to M. Sharratt. If you would 
like to be included in the monthly draws please contact a member of FACES or the school 
office.           

S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 13th December 

20 Is Plenty—St. Editha’s 
Church 3.30pm 

 

Tuesday 14th December 

 

 

Wednesday 15th 
December 

Christmas Service being 
recorded at St. Editha’s 

Church 

 

Thursday 16th December 

 

 

Friday 17th December 

Celebration Assembly 

End of term 3.20pm 



Class 1 News 

 

Class 2 news 
With Christmas just around the corner, Class 2 have worked incredibly hard 

this week! 

They have continued on with all their learning and have all done so with a 
smile on their faces. They have even started work on their Christmas cards 
with Miss Cooper, I don’t want to give away any spoilers but you are in for a 

treat! 

All the children are also very much looking forward to the Christmas Fair, all 
their jars look wonderful! 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via 
Dojo or email. 

  

What a hectic week we have had in Class 1. The children have 
amazed me this week with their practises for the play and taking 
the change in routines extremely well!!! Whilst the filming of the 
play is second to the children having you watch them– they took it in 
their stride. 

We have worked hard on shapes and have impressed our Wellbeing 
coach with their knowledge on how to brush their teeth!! Christmas 
Dinner was a huge hit and the children enjoyed the Christmas Fayre.  

Next week, we will be working on day and night activities as well as 
the play, Christmas cards and tree decorations. What a busy week it 
will be! 

Please don’t hesitate to con-
tact me with anything on dojo 
or email! 

 



Class 3 News 
We have loved this week because we have had 
so many opportunities for different kinds of 
learning. We have started a Christmas story 

in English called The Dog that Saved 
Christmas by Nicola Davies and this has 

filtered into all our afternoon lessons too. 

We had our amazing Christmas lunch that was really fun and tasty. We wore 
the hats we made in Art to our Christmas dinner. Thank you to all the staff 

that made it possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email. 

Class 4 News 
As the lead up to Christmas intensifies, Class 4 have continued to keep 

up their hard work.  

We have continued to focus on Christmas adverts in our English, this 
week we focused on Moz the Monster, the children have started to 
comply together facts ready to create a non-chronological report. 

Class 4 have also continued to work hard in maths, we have started work 
on shape when we have created 3D nets to create Christmas decorations 

for our tree! 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 


